
  

  

49er’s Saddle Club November 
2022 Newsletter  

November 21, 2022                                            Next meeting will be Monday December 12th, 6pm  

Officers 2022 
 
 President Mark Cook 

 Vice President Karen Parvin  
 
Treasurer Lisa Hawkins 
 
 Secretary Maciva Walters 

   
 Directors  
Yolanda Blackwell  
Michelle Stedham 
 
 Barrel and Pole Series  
Lisa Hawkins  
 
Clubhouse Chair  
Karen Parvin 
 
Cook Shack  
Rena Cook 

Sponsor signboards  
Lisa Hawkins  
 
Youth Rodeo Sponsors  
Rena Cook 208-310-4148  
 
Royalty  
Queen Brianna Reynolds  
Princess Belle Orcutt  
 
Website  
Rena Cook  
49erssaddleclub.org  
 
Email/PayPal  
the49erssaddleclub@gmail.com 

http://www.49erssaddleclub.org/ 

  

   

 
   This is the season when we reflect on our year and 

count our blessings, and we are thankful for you! 
 

   Come and see our 2022 and 2023 Royalty Court in the 36th annual 

Lighted Christmas Parade, Saturday December 3rd at 4:30-6:00 pm. 

 

   Our annual Christmas party is Sunday December 4th, 1-4pm and you 

are all invited. We will be serving ham, turkey and punch and ask you 

to bring a dish or dessert to share.  

   The clubhouse will be beautiful as we introduce our 2023 Royalty 

court and have a silent auction table.  (There is a rumor that Santa 

will be there:) 

    The 49er’s Junior Rodeo All Around buckles will be awarded as 

well as the rodeo buckles that were on order. 

  

    Our girls would appreciate donations for their silent auction which 

can include new or gently used items, services, or gift baskets. Contact 

Yolanda Blackwell 208-790-6881  

    

   Our Youth Riding Team lessons resumed November 13th and will 

continue December 11th, and 18th from 2-4pm at the Lewiston 

Roundup Indoor Arena. We have some amazing instructors lined up 

this year with Karen Parvin, Chelby Smith, Shantel McNamee, and 

Ken Smith You can follow the calendar of events on the 49er’s Website 

49erssaddleclub.org   Please contact Karen Parvin and/or Mark Cook 

for info on the upcoming schedule and to volunteer.  

    

    We are looking to increase our Junior Rodeo Sponsors so we can 

add an additional age group to our rodeo series. Rather than 12-18 we 

plan on a 12-15 as well as a 16-19 so if you are interested in sponsoring 

us or have a business interested in a signboard contact Rena Cook. 

http://www.49erssaddleclub.org/


 

    

We want to thank Brad Alboucq for repairing the 49er’s breaker box and outlet for our timer board 

and Dave Stowers for helping install cabinets in the clubhouse kitchen and install the sink faucet. We 

appreciate your help so much! 

 

   Karen Parvin has graciously accepted the job of clubhouse chair and has been busy upgrading the 

clubhouse by replacing the old vintage oven with a newer model, a fresh coat of paint in the kitchen, 

and much more. She has big plans to make it even more beautiful.  

 

   We’ve decided to say goodbye to a few items in the clubhouse so if anyone is interested in the piano, 

it is free to a good home. We are also looking to sell the antique cash register and the old bingo game 

so will accept offers. Please contact us if interested.  

                                               
    

We want to thank our wonderful 2022 Royalty Court for all their hard work and service to the 49er’s 

Saddle club. They not only represented us all year in parades, Omoksee’s and our annual Barrel and 

Pole series, they volunteered countless hours setting up our arena, setting up barrels, and poles at our 

play nights, races, and rodeos often until 11pm before finishing. They did an amazing job decorating 

the Clubhouse, selling raffle tickets, and always with a smile and positive attitude. Their families 

donated their time, talents, and resources as well and helped make this year a success. We want to 

thank you all for your hard work and look forward to watching you succeed in the future.  

   

    

                 49er’s Saddle Club 2022 Royalty Court                    

                            
  

Queen Brianna Reynolds                 Princess Belle Orcutt 
 



 



                       Veteran Day Parade November 12th, 2022 

 

 
 

 

                          God Bless our Veterans! 
 

 

 

                                                             



                                                         

    ~ Please Support our 2022 Sponsors ~  









 
 

 

 Thank you for supporting the Historic 49er’s Saddle Club  
 

                             The oldest Saddle Club in Idaho!                                                         

                             


